
Utilizing funds made available for serving co-enrolled students, the District has implemented an 

aggressive credit recovery program for senior high school students.  Co-enrolled students are those 

students simultaneously enrolled in adult education and the traditional K-12 system.  Targeted courses 

are offered during the summer thus utilizing the resources of both delivery systems.  The opportunity to 

recover credits outside the typical school day and calendar enhances the graduation rate. 

The links below correspond to briefings sent out to all senior high school and adult/vocational principals 

providing clarification relative to the high school credit classes offered through adult education. 

Briefing 9787  

This briefing provides information to Senior High School and Adult/Vocational principals regarding the 

high school credit classes to be offered through adult education during the special summer term 2011. 

Briefing 11599  

This briefing provides information to Senior High School and Adult/Vocational principals regarding the 

Algebra End of Course (EOC) Make up Exam.  This course will be offered at all traditional senior high 

schools. 

 

http://attachmentmanagerfiles.dadeschools.net/getFile.ashx?id=ISMuEB7GUM8oqIFY75T~!zE5eJF9OOla5wRDY7WNgTdE=&app=AttachmentManager
http://attachmentmanagerfiles.dadeschools.net/getFile.ashx?id=ISMuEB7GUM8oqIFY75T~!zB1tDfbyfc4pjaOD4kHljmM=&app=AttachmentManager

